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Press Release: 

Evaluating Progress, Shaping Solutions:  

ShowUp4Health Halftime Workshop 
08-10 September 2025, Micfalău, Romania 

 

From 8 to 10 September 2025, the next in-person meeting of the ShowUp4Health project will take 
place in Micfalău, Romania. 

This three-day workshop will bring together project partners to review the results achieved so far 
and reflect on the ongoing pilot activities. As a halftime meeting, it provides a key opportunity to 
evaluate progress, implement necessary adjustments, and jointly plan the next phase of pilot 
actions. 

The workshop will also serve as a platform for sharing experiences from participating countries, 
strengthening international collaboration, and fostering innovative solutions to address the health 
and social challenges faced by disadvantaged communities. 

 

 

 

For more information about ShowUp4Health and its activities, please 

visit our website: https://s4h.maltai.hu/ or 

contact: s4h@maltai.hu 
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